
May 25, 2020

Library Department
Dear Parents,

As the school year is wrapping up, so too, is our Online Book Fair.  This is the last week for that event.  You 
can visit here for information. This week’s voucher number is 12596557.  Thank you again for supporting 
Canterbury’s libraries, and thank you to Barnes & Noble for making this event possible.

This, too, is our last newsletter for the school year.  We hope you have enjoyed reading them, and we invite 
you to take another look at previous issues.  Many of the free resources we highlighted continue to be 
available this summer.  

We wish everyone a wonderful summer!  

Stay well and happy reading!

Looking for some extra fun?  

Then “SPARK Your Imagination with the Allen 
County Public Library!”  This free program runs 
from June 1 - July 31.  

Watch this short video for a quick overview of 
the wonderful opportunities waiting for you to 
explore!  

Ready to go?

REGISTER

Click
to learn 

more!

Escape into the world of books with 
Storyline Online, an award-winning 

children’s literacy program. Listen and 
watch as members of the Screen Actors 

Guild read popular children’s stories. 

GO  NOW

https://www.canterburyschool.org/students-parents/library-services
https://www.canterburyschool.org/students-parents/online-book-fair
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pmw2Qu6tXqs&feature=youtu.be
https://acpl.beanstack.org/reader365
https://acpl-cms.wise.oclc.org/curbside
https://www.storylineonline.net/

